Dear local business owner/manager,

This letter is to invite you to become a sponsor for the College Station High School Cougar
Robotics Club. We are participating in the 2019-2020 season of Vex Robotics Competition. We
have 5 teams that will be competing. This competition, consisting of regional, state, and
international levels, is one that requires teams to build a robot that will perform a certain task.

This competition will help give our club members experience in design, construction,
programming, testing, and presentation. It will help with social skills and great teamwork
experiences. Even though we would love to have all of this be free, it is not. The material, kits,
resources, registration, fees, and transportation do cost money. For example, a competition may
cost us $500 in registration ($100 per team) as well as transportation costs that can cost up to
$500-600. We plan to compete at minimum at four tournaments so that adds up to at least $2000
just for competition. And that is why we need you as a sponsor for our club.

We are inviting you to be a part of something great and sponsor the Cougar Robotics teams to
help cover these expenses. All donations are much appreciated and, with donations greater then
$100, we will have your company logo, or name, on the back of our custom made t-shirts. Please
consider donating $500 in order to pay for the registration to one competition. Your sponsorship
will help us in making our club great and to assure the success of our teams at the VEX
Competition.

We hope you look over our amazing offer and we would like to have you as a sponsor and
receive your check by October 15th so that we can order supplies as soon as possible.

If you would like to sponsor us, please make all checks out to Cougar Robotics. Feel free to
contact our coach, Jill Conlin, at jconlin@csisd.org if you have any questions. Thank you, and

have a cougar-tastic day!

Sincerely,

Cougan(f?.o@oﬁu%@
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